Gina Pappas

From: Holden Turner

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 4:11 PM

To: Gina Pappas

Subject: Re: Reminder: Grua-O'Connell Final Report is Due

Hi Gina!

This slipped my mind - I've graduated and have since moved onto the working world. Here's a brief summary of what I used the funds for. I hope this suffices.

• In the summer of 2021, I worked with Professor Jacky Baughman (Earth and Oceanographic Sciences) to reconstruct the 600-million-year thermal history of the granite structures underlying the area around Boston, Massachusetts. The following December, with support from the Grua-O'Connell Grant, I attended the American Geophysical Union national fall meeting in New Orleans. There, I met a handful of student researchers conducting similar work in thermochronometry and was able to exchange our experiences of learning from talented faculty members. I also got to see many presentations on research as diverse as Texas winter storm responses, Alaskan wildfires, and environmental justice in the US south. Finally, I presented my summer research in a hybrid format to a forum of experts in the tectonics field and responded to questions on my study. I look forward to taking these lessons from New Orleans with me as I go on to graduate work in Venice, Italy.

Thanks Gina! Holden

From: Gina Pappas <gpappas@bowdoin.edu>

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 11:20 AM

To: Holden Turner https://www.needu

Subject: Reminder: Grua-O'Connell Final Report is Due

Hi Holden,

Happy Friday! I just wanted to send along a reminder that your final report for your Grua-O'Connell award was due by 5/6/2022. This report will be posted on the Student Fellowships and Research website and may be shared with donors of your fellowship fund. Please be sure to send it along; we are eager to read about your project!

Kindly, Gina

__

Gina Pappas | she/her
Administrative Coordinator
Center for Cocurricular Opportunities
Bowdoin College

**** 207.725.3645

gpappas@bowdoin.edu

Bowdoin